Hanifah Kambon

63 NORTH OHIO AVENUE COLUMBUS, OHIO 43203 (614) 258-4214 Email: hanifahk@mindspring.com

Ohio Ethics Commission
21 West Broad Street – Suite 600
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Dear Commission:

I am a member of the Columbus City School Board. Recently it was brought to the attention of my new Campaign Treasurer and me that an annual report had not been filed with the Franklin County Board of Elections. I take full responsibility for this neglect and have communicated with the Board of Elections since this was brought to our attention. We have also filed the report effective January 18, 2013. Additionally, my new treasurer will be meeting monthly with a representative from the Franklin County Board of Elections, until we are comfortable with the process of reporting.

I apologize for not keeping tabs of the reporting deadlines, and will make every attempt to ensure we are on the right path for future reporting. If you should have any further questions, please contact me at 614.258.4214.

Sincerely,

Hanifah Kambon Columbus City School Board